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The Archie Project 
On Tuesday 17th January, Chinchilla class celebrated Archie Day! We dressed up as scarecrows or in 
colourful clothing to remind ourselves about Archie and how we are helping people get their colours back.  
Toni from The Archie Project came to see us, we had a special assembly and then visited the residents at 
Stanton Court. We shared our Archie hats, English books and read some of our stories to the residents. We 
had a lovely time and look forward to our next visit on Tuesday 21st February! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Forest Schools 
Children from our Reception class met with children from Reception at Bishop Sutton for Forest Schools 
recently. They helped collect sticks to build a fire, sharpened sticks in a safe manner then attached 
marshmallows to toast on the fire. They thoroughly enjoyed toasting and eating them! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

  

   



Year 5 Charterhouse Residential Trip 
The fourth instalment of the residential trip in May is due tomorrow. Please pay on Parentpay. Thank you.  
 
Friends update for School Newsletter – January 2023 

 

Quiz Night 

We have booked a quiz night at Stanton Drew Village Hall on Friday 3rd March, 7.30-10.00pm.  Time to book a 

babysitter and come for a fun night out! 

Mr Marriott will be the quiz master and has created a great quiz for everyone to enjoy.   

Please see the poster below for further information. 

Facebook groups 

Keep up to date with events and updates by following the Stanton Drew Primary School Parents & Carers page and 

Stanton Drew Primary School Friend Association page on Facebook.  The Friends post when a new event has been 

booked so make sure you follow both pages. 😊  

 

 

 
 

School Lottery 

If you haven’t signed up already then please go online, sign up to the lottery and purchase your lottery tickets!  

Please ask friends, family, neighbours and work colleagues to sign up. 

Go to: https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stanton-drew-primary-school 

Tickets for the lottery cost just £1 per week. There is a guaranteed cash winner for the school every week and the 

chance to win the £25,000 jackpot.  There is no commitment to stay in the lottery and players can choose to leave at 

any time. 

The draw takes place every Saturday, winners will be notified via email. Match all 6 numbers and you win the 

JACKPOT!  There is also a winner picked at random to win the weekly raffle prize, which means there is a guaranteed 

winner for the school every week, so far winners have won between £8 and £20.  The more people that buy tickets, 

the bigger the raffle prize winnings pot.  All winnings will be paid directly into your bank account. 

If you already have an account then please check to see that you have purchased tickets for future draws, we would 

hate for anyone to miss out. 😊  

 

Easy Fundraising 

Please sign up to https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ to get a free donation for the school every time you shop 

online. 

 

Thank you 

The Friends  

 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/stanton-drew-primary-school
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/


Certificates 

Well done to the following children who received certificates (for hard work or positive attitude, or 

great behaviour or good manners etc) in the latest celebration assemblies:  

 

Meerkats Chinchillas Lemurs                             

Wilf Jack Freddie Maddie 

Thea Martha Harrison Marcie 

Emmeline Atia Ted Nicola 

Theo Ella Viola  

Olivia    
 

Note: the records are made by Year 6 children, so apologies if there are any omissions/mistakes 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
  

 

 
 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Dates 
     

2022-2023 
Term 1 1st September 2022 – 21st October 2022 

Term 2 31st October 2022 – 16th December 2022 

Term 3 3rd  January 2023 – 10th February 2023 

Term 4 20th  February 2023 – 31st March 2023 

Term 5 17th April 2023 – 26th  May 2023 

Term 6 5th June 2023 – 21st July 2023 

INSETS – school closed 1st and 2nd September, 31st October, 3rd January 2023, 5th June 2023 

 

Website:  https://www.bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk 
Email:   sdps@bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk 
Twitter:  @BSSDFederation 
 
 

Leaves 

 

       

*The 2023 Chew Valley 10k Is 

Open for Entries!* 

 

This year’s Chew Valley 10k will take place on Sunday 

11th June at 9.30am and entries are now open! 

 

Come and join in our fun community event on this 

beautiful, rural route from Bishop Sutton Village Hall, 

with plenty of friendly marshals to support you and a 

bespoke event medal for all finishers! There are a 

range of categories and all runners will also be able to 

upload a professional photo of themselves in action. 

All details and to enter can be found 

at www.chewvalley10k.co.uk and you can keep up-to-

date by following the event on Facebook, Instagram 

& Twitter - thank you for your support - we hope you 

can join us! 

 

https://www.bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk/
mailto:sdps@bishopsuttonstantondrew.co.uk
http://www.chewvalley10k.co.uk/

